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President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Opening words & Roll call 

 Approval of minutes from the General Assembly Meeting on 28
th
 of September 2021  

 Welcome and Farewell to members 
 
Charity Team, Monica Fornari 

 The charities we are all working to support this year 
 

Guest Coordinator, Eleonora Colonna 

 Guest & Visitor access to the Bazaar Days (incl. SHAPE access) 

 Max. 500 people and Covidsafe Ticket mandatory 
 

Treasurer, Serge Devynck 

 Financial update 

 How & When to transfer funds 

 Bank address for in-person payments 
 

Tombola Coordinator, Tanya Borchert 

 Update on ticket sales & prizes AND the Tombola Draw 29/11  

 NCB Shop, NATO Honey Sales & SoMe updates 
 

Event Coordinator, Ildiko Incze 

 Wishing Tree Project 
 

 

*** Coffee Break *** 
 

 

Bazaar Coordinator, Diana Defta 

 Status on National Catalogues (how many, where to find them) 

 Day-by-day overview of the Bazaar Days and the timeslots 

 After Sales Dates and times – deadline to sign up for them 

 Update on the Cook Book Project 
 

Sponsor Coordinator, Lara Ronayne Casimiro 

 Status on sponsorships 2021  
 

President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Restaurant stands and items/procedures to remember 

 Walk through today – meet 12:45 by PR stand – 2 per nation max. 

 VIP Event 16:30-18:00 on the 29
th
 of November – Who/How 

 
The Members turn to speak 

 Experiences & Expectations  

 Questions? 
 
President, Hanne Jørgensen  

 Any other Business & Closing 

Tuesday, 26th October 2021 
9h15 – 11h00 (hybrid option) 

 


